
 

 

 

Fraud Alert Notice 

 

Please be aware of the unauthorized use of the Bank of China and Bank of China (Thai) 

Public Company Limited (“BOC & BOCT”) mark, company name and addresses, 

employee names and logos (collectively, “BOC & BOCT Intellectual Property”). 

Fraudulent parties have attempted to defraud individuals and the public at large through 

the unauthorized use of BOC & BOCT Intellectual Property on web sites falsely 

identifying such companies to be BOC & BOCT or to have an affiliation or relationship 

with BOC & BOCT. Such websites seek to extract confidential information from 

unsuspecting parties by attempting to appear legitimate. By way of example and no 

limitation, these fraudulent web sites claim to offer quick loan to the members of the 

public and may ask for an up-front fee. Please note that BOCT will not collect any 

upfront fees from our customers for loan applications. 

Customers are reminded to access banking services through the official channels 

including the BOCT website (https://www.bankofchina.co.th/) and BOCT branches. If 

there is any doubt as to the authenticity of a web site or any communication from or 

about BOC & BOCT, please report it to us via the following channel. 

 

Email: service.th@bankofchina.com 

Telephone: 00662-679-5566 

 

Please be noted that BOCT is a financial institution which is regulated by and 

operates under the supervision of Bank of Thailand. 
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